
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMISSION 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 11, 2022 
7:00 P.M. 

The regularly scheduled Transportation Advisory Commission 
meeting of Thursday, August 11, 2022, has been cancelled due to 
lack of quorum. 

The next regularly scheduled Transportation Advisory Commission 
meeting will be held on Thursday, September 08, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., 
City Hall Council Chambers, 333 Civic Center Plaza, Tracy. 


